
Christine Hunt and Jay Crouthers 
1014 Dockser Drive 
Crownsville, MD 21032 
 
March 6, 2023 
 
Maryland General Assembly 
Members of the Judiciary Committee 
Annapolis, MD 
 
RE:  HB 808 – Reproductive Health Protection Act 
 
Dear Delegates, 
 
We oppose HB 808 and respectfully request that you vote against it. 
 
We believe that if a witness that can provide testimony or a statement relating to a case which involves 
a violation of the criminal law of our State or another state, that the witness should be allowed to 
testify, and that investigations should be allowed if law violations are suspected. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Hunt and Jay Crouthers 
 
 


